
Community Center Director Report – August 9, 2021 
 
The Bethlehem Township Community Center (BTCC) is nearing the end of its summer season! 
The Playground Program will conclude on Friday, August 13th with a summer filled with 
energetic children attending both Comer and Municipal Park. Camp Groundhog enjoyed a 
tremendously successful summer with approximately 30 children enrolled each week. That 
program will conclude on Friday, August 20th, giving the children plenty of time to prepare for 
the start of the school year. The Blue Shark Swim Team also concluded its competitive season 
with the final practice/team competition on Friday, July 30th. Congratulations to each and every 
swimmer that devoted their early mornings to practices.  
 
The outdoor pool continues to operate to our township residents, with either a pool membership 
or daily admission. The final day for the 2021 outdoor pool season will be Labor Day; Monday, 
September 6th.   
 
Before we say our final goodbye to summer, we do have a few more exciting summer 
opportunities listed below: 
 

Summer Art Camp 
Monday, August 23rd – Thursday, August 26th  
 
Summer Science Camp 
Monday, August 23rd – Thursday, August 26th  

 
With the Fall season approaching, we are hoping to resume many of our youth and adult programs that 
took a pause with COVID. As staffing continues to be of concern, we will slowly add the classes to the 
schedule, providing more when possible. As always, we will continue to monitor the attendance and 
daily operations within the center, making any necessary adjustments to our procedures and 
program/amenity offerings. I am readily available to answer any specific questions you may have 
regarding the facility, memberships or the programs/classes.  
 
Community Center Director 
Jackie Bittel 


